From: Pedroza-Rodriguez, Pedro
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2016 2:56 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Additional disposed items from 2015 

 

Hi Steve,

Our office received a gift set of one bottle of whiskey & a small box of cigars (valued at $60) that arrived around the Holidays 2015 in late December- I accepted this on behalf of the City and returned them to the sender (Sterling Bay) via FedEx.

A set of 6 small clay figurine planters (aggregate valued at $120) arrived in our office in the Fall of 2015- I accepted them on behalf of the City and donated them to Goodwill (located at 1201 W. Washington Blvd).

All the best,
Pedro

